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Times are hard. The price of everything has gone up. Oregonians are struggling to 

survive. Homelessness is rampant and this will only make things worse. It is time 

Oregon tightens its belt like so many residents have had to. This bill will increase the 

price of everything we purchase. It will increase the cost of food and shelter our basic 

needs. Please vote no on HJR201. 

Kathy Shaw 

 


